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CALENDAR DATES   

SEPTEMBER  

30th - Cross Country, Concord Park, 
9.30am - 11.15am 

OCTOBER  

3rd - Y3/4 Reading Workshop, 6pm 

5th - Y5/6 Maths Workshop, 6pm  

4th - Y6 Tapton Open Evening, 6pm 

w/b 9th - Y6 Bikeability 

13th - Y5 Viking Day 

14th - Cross Country, Bolehills  

w/b 16th - Y3 SEND Reviews  

17th - Y5 Assembly, 2.30pm 

18th - Y4 Greek Day, Mini Olympics 

18th - Parent/carer evenings, 
3.50pm - 7pm 

19th - Y3 History Van 

19th  PTA Bake Sale 

19th - Parent/carer evenings, 
3.50pm - 6.30pm 

20th - INSET Day, school closed to 
pupils. 

w/b 30th - Y6 SEND Reviews  

 

 

 

   LETTER CAROUSEL 
 

Do you need a copy of a letter? Why not collect 
one from our reinstated letter carousel in the main 
entrance. 
 

We hope this system will prevent parents and 
carers having to queue outside the school office.  

ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 

On Monday, we held our celebration assembly.  

Mrs Charlesworth and Mr Lomas both held 
assemblies this week which introduced and 
celebrated Black History Month. 

Harvest was the focus on our assembly today. We would like to thank 
all parents and carers who sent in donations for the S6 food bank. 
We are sure these items will be greatly received. 

 Y3 SEND REVIEWS 

Letters have been emailed out to Y3 parents/carers regarding their 
child’s SEND review meeting. Parents /carers can confirm their 
attendance by completing the reply slip or by 
e-mailing: 

senco@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 

VOLUNTEERING IN SCHOOL 
 

If you are able to volunteer your time to support our children in 
school, volunteer applications are now open. We would particularly 
love to welcome you to read with the children in a morning and will 
provide any training needed. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering, please speak to Ms Musgrove 
(Senco and Assistant Head) who is usually on the Year 3 gate in the 
mornings.  

TAPTON Y6 OPEN EVENING 
 

Tapton Secondary School are 
holding an open evening, for Y6 
children and their parents, on 
Wednesday 4th October from 

6.00pm onwards. 
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DINNER MENU W/C 2/10/23 
 

If your child’s meal pattern changes, we politely ask that you inform the school office directly, rather than 
speaking to class teachers. We ask that a week’s notice is given for any changes made. Thank you. 

 
Friends of Nethergreen (FONG) are now registered with easyfundraising, which means you can 
raise FREE donations for us every time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will donate to us when 
you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! 
 
These donations really mount up and make a BIG difference to us, so 
we’d really appreciate it if you could take a moment to sign up and 
support us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a moment. 
 
You can find our easyfundraising page at  
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofnethergreen  
or just scan the QR code.  
 
Thank you, 
PTA 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofnethergreen

